
From: Dennis Davis <dennisdavis@cpheat.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 2, 2020 8:39 AM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: 2020 Energy Code 
 
To whom it may concern:  From the experience of an HVAC contractor, the energy code will add expense 
to new construction.  With the delays caused by COVID-19 plus the new energy code, it will be double 
whammy on the production of new homes.  This is negative for the economy of our wonderful State and 
the direction money will flow.  Anyone who spends money has a choice of where that money goes.  If a 
new home is too spendy the money will flow in a different direction or not flow.  Delaying the energy 
code is a mitigating solution.   
 
Hope this makes sense.  Thank you,  Dennis Davis  College Place Heating and Air Conditioning 
 
 


